
Town of Sweden 
Selectmen’s Meeting 

June 28, 2011 
 
Attendance:  C. Wayne Miller, Lori Bennett. Kristin Venza, D.J. 
Curtis, Alberta Ridlon, James Willey, and John Clifford. 
 
Pledge of Allegiance was said at 6PM. 
The meeting was called to order by Wayne Miller. 
Wayne moved that the minutes of June 14 be approved and 
accepted with the spelling changes of hazmat and specs (these 
were done on last meeting records before posting on web and filing 
in the notebook). 
 
There were no unscheduled citizens business. 
 
Finance:  DJ reported that John O’Donnell will do the tax billing 
this year.  Next meeting July 12 we will be setting the tax rate and 
the bills will be dated July 15.   On the Balance Summary report 
she noted that our check book balance is twice what it was last 
year.  If we are frugal we may be able to get by without borrowing 
this year.   
 
Town Clerk:  There was nothing she needed to bring up at the 
meeting. 
 
Fire Department:  Jim noted that there is a new photo sensor for 
security light on the station house and new padlocks on all doors.  
Bridgton dispatch is going out of business August 15, 2011.   
Sweden can only get calls through Pleasant Mt.  They are staying 
broadband until later.  Narrowband and Broadband both work off 
Bridgton. 
 



Roads:  There is a short piece on Webber Pond Rd to be fixed.  
They will be starting work on Hardscrabble road soon.  Davis 
Kimball will cut any trees that are necessary.   
 
Old Business: All liens have been paid.  Discussion on estimate 
from AJ for roof repair.  Wayne is to talk with him re: what is 
covered.   
 
New Business:   The town was approached by a local residents re: 
cleaning the town office and town hall.  A motion was made by 
Lori and seconded by Kristin to let them have the job.  A note is to 
be sent to First Impressions Cleaning thanking them for previous 
job and letting them know that we have someone else.  Alberta is 
to write and bring to next meeting for signatures. 
Lori is going to check with Woodstock Oil for prices and delivery 
to the town office and fire dept. 
MMWAC-Wayne is to contact representative to be here at the next 
meeting.  Regarding what we are getting for our contract.  Wayne 
is to contact Bill Jones to come as our town Rep. 
 
Mail was opened. 
 
Linda Mercier had called earlier and she stopped in to get 
selectmen to sign the ATV, Horse, Bike trail club, Pulpit Rock 
Trail Blazah’s Club from Waterford agreement to use our trails. 
 
Motion was made by Wayne and seconded to adjourn the meeting 
at 6:50 PM. 
 
Respectively submitted 
 
Alberta Ridlon. 
 
 
 



 


